
 
 

  
 
The effects of Hurricane Helene have been devastating to counties in North Carolina and we 
hope that your staff and their families are safe.  Events such as Hurricane Helene can be 
stressful, and we want to provide any assistance we can. 
 
InsurBanc understands the agent’s important role in the aftermath of these devastating weather 
events.  You need to be up and running in order to help bring financial and emotional relief to 
your clients while you too may suffer from potential dislocations.   
 

 We are ready to help you with short term loans to bridge the gap while waiting for 
emergency funds to become available.  Rather than having to tap into personal money, 
credit cards, or wait for other emergency funds to become available, this program will 
help qualifying agency principals get back to work immediately.  

 
 For our banking clients, we are also ready to assist you in accessing your accounts even if 

you have difficulty getting back to your office.  If you are unable to access your accounts 
via online banking, you should contact us via telephone, and we can assist you with your 
transactions. 

 
We hope to hear from you and remain hopeful for your safety. 
 
For assistance, please contact Patricia Smith at 860-674-2317 or psmith@insurbanc.com.  
 


